Update For Hall – July 2022

Kia Ora Everyone

All the paperwork for the Engineer has now been completed and he has now done his site visit. We have a little work to be done and he will sign it off for us.

We are awaiting a Level 4 Fire System quote, and need to apply for Council Consent for this prior to being installed.

There is currently NO fire rated gib board in the country and hasn’t been for a long time now. We were initially told at the start of this year that some would be available this month and now learn that this is not the case. There is not going to be any in the near future. I have been back to our Fire Engineer to see if there is any other available product we could use. This is to go over the entire ceiling under the mezzanine floor. I was given an alternative and this has now been delivered and can go up when the fire system has been pre-wired.

We currently have drawings and quote being done for the external fire escape staircase.
 
The new roofing has been delivered to replace the office area in the front of the building and we now await some fine weather when the builder is available.

We are making good progress now and want to keep up the momentum and keep thing moving forward. There are some other things that need attending to and of course things need to be done in a particular order.

I will try to keep this notice updated monthly so you can read what is going on. Work is being done on our website currently and when this is completed I will also post this notice there too.

Nga Mihi

Kirsty from Pukehina Ratepayers and Residents Association

021-503 693
